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Hello everyone! 

Just a short message to give you an update on how we are currently using 

our Class Dojo app and how this can support you and your child’s learning 

from home.  The Class Dojo app is the main way we will be keeping in touch 

with you whilst school is closed. But it is also much more than that as most of 

you have already discovered.  We are using this app to send you important 

learning activities, motivational messages and to collect the work that you 

have sent us from home.   

You may have noticed that over the last few days more and more teachers 

are posting videos of themselves to you just to say hello, announce an award 

winner or even to read you a story. We felt this was important because I 

know many of you are missing your teachers and that the teachers are 

missing you too! We hope to do lots more of this over the coming weeks and 

to use Class Dojo as a safe online way to send you teaching videos, 

especially after the Easter holiday, so keep an eye out! 

I have been so happy to see how many of you are sending us your work – 

please keep it coming! We have managed to help set up almost every 

family on the Class Dojo app and we are hoping everyone will be up and 

running by the end of the week. Please contact Mr Clay through the school 

office if you need any support and he will be in touch.   

Hope to see you all soon. 

Stay safe.   

Mr Wright 

 

  Follow us on Twitter 

@MeadowsideCPSch 
Remember to visit our website: 

http://www.meadowside.warrington.sch.uk/ 

A message from Mr Wright 

Join us on 

ClassDojo.com 

http://www.meadowside.warrington.sch.uk/
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